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To:  House Committee On Rules  

 

From:  Patricia Johnson  

 

Re:  “No” on HB 3166  

 

Dear Chair Bowman, Vice Chair Drazen, Vice Chair Pham, and members of the 

Committee:  

 

Many people make a decision to join a political party.  These people study the 

platforms of various parties to determine which, if any, party embraces their personal 

beliefs.  I have made such a choice.  I do not want people from another party or those 

who cannot even choose a party to decide who will represent my party in a general 

election.  Unaffiliated voters who want to vote for a particular candidate in a primary 

can simply change their voter registration using the Secretary of State’s website.   

 

I urge a vote of “no” on HB 3166.  It is pretending to solve a problem that does not 

exist. 

 


